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Mr. Chairman, 

 

I would like to align myself with the statements delivered on 

behalf of the Non-Aligned Movement and the Group of Friends 

in Defense of the Charter of the United Nations, respectively and 

reiterate the following as my delegation’s long-standing position 

in my national capacity. 

 

According to the widely accepted understanding regarding 

the principle of universal jurisdiction, the rationale underlying 

universal jurisdiction emanates from various conventions in the 

context of the quest for a viable and effective global criminal 

justice mechanism with the aim of combating those gross and 

heinous crimes that are considered as crimes committed against 

the interests of all. Therefore, regardless of the place in which 
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such crimes are committed, the accused are prosecuted within the 

country of arrest in order to avoid impunity as the main objective 

of the concept.  

 

Although the existence of the principle of universal 
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treaties. Moreover, universal jurisdiction cannot be exercised in 

isolation or to the exclusion of other relevant rules and principles 

of international law mentioned earlier. 

 

Given the divergence of views, incoherence and lack of 

unanimous state practices, including accordingly non-formation 

of the relevant customary rules of international law, we are of the 

view that referring this matter to the ILC for further examination 

would not produce satisfactory results as we move forward. 

 

I Thank you, Mr. Chair. 


